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Anazette Ray to Present at New Jersey
Alliance for Action Program
04.24.2024
 

On April 24, 2024, Zetlin & De Chiara Principal Anazette Ray will lead a panel discussion titled
“Resiliency for a Changing New Jersey” at a New Jersey Alliance for Action Program, U.S. Army
Corps of Engineers Developing Opportunities for New Jersey.

The program will discuss the multi-billion dollar capital plans that will benefit New Jersey, including
the flood control, resiliency projects, shore protection and beach replenishment projects will benefit
the entire state of New Jersey.

The New Jersey Alliance for Action is a non-partisan and non-profit association representing
thousands of business, labor, government, utility, education, professional and other New Jersey
leaders.
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